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Conschdated Ed. son Cernpany of New York. lec.
4 innng Place. New York. N Y IfiOO3
Te;epnene (212) 460 3819

October 3, 1978

Re: Indian Point Unit Bb. 2
Docket No. 50-247

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
A1'IN: Mr. A. Sche ncer, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch tb.1
Division of Operating Reactors

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Ccmnission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

In response to your letter to Septaber 13, 1978 in which you requested
a schedule for sutrtittal of our revised analysis of ErS cooling performance,
Westinghouse has advised us that their current schedule to provide us
with the results of their ECCS reanalysis for Indian Point Unit No. 2 is
Novenber 30, 1978. Based on the Westinghouse schedule, with appropriate
time for our review, w expect to sulrtit our revised analysis for Indian
Point Unit No. 2 by December 31, 1978.
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Very truly yours,
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William J. Cahill, Jr.
Vice President
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